LEGAL NOTICE - SUBMISSION of QUESTION
to FORM O.R.C. 511 PARK DISTRICT -
RUSSELL TOWNSHIP

Pursuant to O.R.C. 511.21, notice is hereby given that the question will be
submitted to the electors, at the next general election, as to whether one or more public
parks are to be established within Russell Township. The estimated cost of the land
recommended for that purpose has been submitted to the Russell Township Board of
Trustees in report form.

Two copies of the submitted report are available for public inspection in the office
of the Fiscal Officer of Russell Township at 8501 Kinsman Road from 9:00a.m. —
4:00p.m. during normal workdays. The submitted report may also be viewed on the
Russell Township website at www.RussellTownship.us under
Departments/Administration/Board of Park Commissioners entitled “511 Submission of
Question Report to the Trustees”.

By order of the
Russell Township Trustees
Charles E. Walder, Fiscal Officer

Publish: a.s.a.p.

FAX FACTS

DATE: May 9, 2017

TO: Legal Ad Dept.

FROM: Charles E. Walder, Fiscal Officer

PROBLEMS?: Call Chuck, 440 338-8912



